
                                                                                                                                                             

Proclamation  
Appreciation of Dedicated Service to the  

City of Del Rey Oaks by Jeffrey J. Hoyne 

 
 

WHEREAS, the City of Del Rey Oaks is grateful to Jeffrey Hoyne for his leadership 

of the Del Rey Oaks Police Department from October 1, 2018 to January 2, 2023; and  

WHEREAS, Chief Hoyne successfully established and implemented his vision of a 

“model small town police department”; and 

WHEREAS, under Chief Hoyne leadership, the Officers of the Del Rey Oaks Police 

Department were given the tools needed so desperately to succeed in their mission; and 

WHEREAS, Chief Hoyne’s open, honest and empathetic leadership style allowed 

officers to grow and mature both at work and at home; and 

WHEREAS, Chief Hoyne sacrificed time away from his three beautiful children, 

whom he adores, to help ensure the safety and security of our residents and visitors; and 

WHEREAS, with Chief Hoyne’s guidance the Del Rey Oaks Police Department is 

stable, growing and more prepared than ever for the future; and 

WHEREAS, Del Rey Oaks wishes to thank Chief Hoyne for his dedication to 

providing quality municipal services to those who live, work, and visit our safe, small town 

in the sun belt of the Monterey Peninsula. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that, I, Alison Kerr, Mayor of Del Rey 

Oaks, do hereby proclaim the City’s gratitude to Jeffrey J. Hoyne for his service to the City 

of Del Rey Oaks as Chief of Police.   

Signed this 13th day of December 2022 

_____________________ 

Alison Kerr, Mayor 


